
Further repair work necessary 

You may remember the report about the heavy rainfall on the island of Aegina. Although the animal 

shelter is located high up on the mountain, the water flooded the shelter and shot down the mountain. 

The storm has left behind a new building site: one wall of our clinic, the center and heart of our animal 

shelter, is bare and needs to be cemented, plastered and painted. It then urgently needs to be filled 

with sand so that the foundations are not damaged in the long term: 

 

 

 

There is also a free run for our dogs right there. They have certainly contributed to the fact that the 

open area can no longer remain like this and urgently needs to be repaired. 

We would be very grateful for your support. Every euro helps us over the hill. Together we have 

already achieved so much. Please help us and the animals so that we can continue to guarantee them 

a temporary home. 

Thank you very much - Your Animal Protection team 


